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‘Together we care, learn and grow’ 
Friday 23rd March 2018 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 
Breaded Salmon 

and tomato Sauce 

with chips 

Shortbread finger 

and yoghurt 

Fruit or yoghurt 

  

Chicken Korma and 

rice 

Treacle Sponge and 

custard 

Fruit or yoghurt 

  

 

Roast Pork, apple 

sauce, gravy & roast 

potato 

Easter crispy cake 

Fruit or yoghurt 

  

 

Pasta Bolognaise 

Chocolate orange 

Brownie and custard 

Fruit or yoghurt 

  

 

Easter holiday 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Weekly Awards 

Headteachers Award – Kaitlan 

Lunchtime Award – Melissa 

Star of the Week Class One – Hannah & Jake 

Star of the Week Class Two – Erik 

 
Gymnastics competition 
Well done to our Wolds and Vale federation year 5 & 6 gymnastics team, they performed really well against 

some tough competition.  A big thank you to Mr White and Mr Ellis for spending time coaching the teams, 

and also to Mrs Stockill and Miss Kneeshaw for supporting the children at the events. We are so proud of all 

you have achieved over the past 3 weeks. 

 

Tots group every Tuesday 
Are you a parent, grandparent or carer? Looking for something to entertain your baby or toddler? Wanting 
to meet new parents? Why not pop along to Luttons Stay and Play? We are a brand new group and we 
would love for you to join us on Tuesday afternoons during school term-time 1.30-3pm Luttons CP School. 
 
Universal credit / Free school meals letters 
Please return any outstanding applications for free school meals if you are claiming universal credit, there is 
a strict deadline of 1st of April for applications to be made to county.  
 
Money owing to school 
As the end of term approaches, please can we have all school dinner money accounts up to date, any debts 
at the end of term will be passed to the North Yorkshire County Council debt collection service. After the 
holiday we will be moving over to parent pay and all accounts must be credited to ensure your child receives 
a meal. Letters with activation codes will be sent out at the end of term. 
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Indoor playtime games 
Sometimes when the weather is particularly wet we have to stay indoors at playtime and we need lots of 
activities to keep us all entertained. If anyone can spare/ would like to donate any complete board games 
please send them into school where we are setting up an indoor playtime box.  
 
Sports Relief  
Well we certainly beat our goal to run ‘The English Channel’ on Wednesday, we ran a total of 68.6 miles. 
Class 1 had a combined total of 27.8 miles and Class 2 ran 40.8 miles as a class. Thank you to Mr Ellis for 
organising and to all who donated £24 was raised for sports relief.   
 
Family Easter lunch 28th March 
Don’t forget Easter lunch is 12noon on Wednesday 28th March for those who have booked. All children and 
adults having a hot school lunch will receive a raffle ticket for the Lindt Easter egg. This includes, free school 
meals, universal free school meals for infants and paid meals.  
 
Church service 29th March  
Please join us at 2pm, St Mary’s Church, West Lutton for our Easter service led by Rev Andy Bowden and the 
school staff.  
 
Community news 
Palm Sunday 25th March 
We will start at the farm just outside Kirby Grindalythe (on the West Lutton side) at 10am where we will 
meet Piper the horse who is proudly going to lead our Palm Sunday procession, with all our home-made 
palm crosses, down to the church. 
Sherburn School Easter Bingo 27th March 
Please come to join the Friends of Sherburn School for a chocolate Easter bingo event on Tuesday 27th at 
3.30pm. Bingo books will cost £1 and there will be a break for hotdogs half way through the session. We 
have a large collection of Easter eggs to be won.  
Rainbows and Brownies tots story event 29th March  
1st Sherburn Rainbows and Brownies invite all 0-5 year olds to join them for an Imagination Library story 
event.  Please come from 6-7 pm on the 29th March to Sherburn Methodist chapel.  We will be having a 
puppy themed evening of stories and activities.  Hope to see you there. 
Cops and Robbers workshop 7th April 
1st Sherburn Imagination Library does 'Cops and Robbers' a special workshop exploring the story 'Cops and 
Robbers' by the Ahlbergs. Saturday 10th April, 10:00- 11:00am Sherburn Methodist Chapel 
This free session will be aimed at 2/3 – 8 year olds (plus parents and siblings). There will be mystery object 
activities, songs and sensory activities, and an art activity inspired by police fingerprinting. 
(The project is delivered by MakeMore Arts on behalf of Ripon Museums Trust and it has been funded by a 
grant from the Esmee Fairburn Trust.) 
 
Diary dates   
28th March – Easter family lunch 
29th March – Easter Service at the church, 2pm 
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29th March (Thursday) – break up for Easter   
17th April – (Tuesday) - back to school 
 
Have a lovely weekend. 

 
Mr Ian Taylor 
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